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Comments: Special recreation permit fee

 

I highly recommend that you do not implement this new recreation fee into the Mt Washington and three sisters

wilderness. It is becoming unaffordable for a middle class working person or retired person to enjoy our outdoors.

Example just to fish the deschutes I need 1 an invasive species permit, 2 a deschutes basin permit,  3 a fishing

license 4 a salmon steelhead tag it is becoming unaffordable. You've added a limited entry fee into the

wilderness areas and now you want to add a recreation fee, it does not make sense its just another tax. These

wilderness areas are ours to enjoy and you are taking them away from the ordinary middle class person. Please

stop the madness and let us enjoy our great outdoors.

I would love a response with common sense reasoning on why you need to implement this recreation fee. I was

kind of ok with the limited entry that is being implemented in 2020, but I think the fee for the permit is insane and

just another way to tax us.

Please respond Best Bill

 

Sent from my iPad

 


